
 

 

2nd February 2022 

 

NEWSLETTER NO. 6 
 

Dear parents! 

 
The first term of the school year is over and the second one has just begun. 

Thanks go both to you, for your cooperation and support, and to all our 

teachers for their everyday efforts. We understand that the situation is not 

pleasant for anyone of you, but it’s not easy for us either as things change 

almost every day. 

 

Despite all restrictions, in January, we organized a few events that made us 

happy. They were, for example, the Act of Promoting the First 

Graders Readers, the Project Day for “Ostrčilka Enjoys Reading 

Again” (year-round project), the visit to the Puppet Theatre (an 

alternative date for 5.E1 is being arranged), a skiing course for our first 

graders (the third graders are yet to go and an alternative date for 2.E under 

negotiation), the class rounds of singing and reciting competitions and… 

School reports that, hopefully, made you and your children happy. ☺  

 

Have a look at the Future Events column to see our plans for February. We 

are all looking forward to Valentine’s Day to enjoy  

a number of activities in classes. Class teachers will specify information for 

each respective class. We also hope that the children taking part in the 

school round of the singing and reciting competition have success. We are 

keeping our fingers crossed for everyone. 

 

Cambridge Exams. You can enrol your children for the tests conducted 

by Cloverleaf Language School this year too (does not concern the first 

grade.) All the information about the registration for CE will be available 

on our website in next two weeks. Your further questions concerning the 

registration will be answered by Cloverleaf Language School. 

 

 

Dear parents, I really appreciate your cooperation and support in the first 

term. I wish you stay healthy and your children have a nice second term. 

 

On behalf of the whole bilingual team 
 
Táňa Bahnerová 
Deputy Headmistress for Bilingual Education 

Future Events 

 

7th February – 11th 

February – skiing course 

for 2.E,3.E1 and 3.E2 

9th February – „You are 

online“ - discussion with 

pupils from 7.E and 8.E 

about internet safety 

(alternative date) 

 

11th February – 2.E – 

discussion with the 

writer Zuzana 

Pospíšilová 

 

14th February – 

Valentine’s Day.  The first 

stage bilingual pupils are 

kindly asked to come to 

school in red or pink in 

celebration of Valentine’s 

Day. 

 

15th February – singing 

and reciting competition 

– school round (class 

winners) 

 

22nd February – 8.E and 

9.E Minikino Ostrava – 

Spanish film (subtitles) 

28th February – 4th 

March 

Spring Holidays 

 


